
Canada Hill Primary School 
Abbotsridge Drive 

East Ogwell 
Newton Abbot 

TQ12 1PY 
 

Dear Trustees 

RE: REPORT - Helping us revitalise our outdoor learning spaces – Reawakening our Grounds.  

Thank you for helping our efforts to revitalise our outdoor learning spaces. 

The £2500 was used to build a dipping bridge across our school pond and pay for plants for the pond and help 

us to create a new shelter in the pond area.  

These were the benefits we stated in our funding request. 

What would the long term benefit be? 

• Another generation of Canada Hill pupils would be able to safely explore nature in our school 
grounds.  

• Those children will value nature more as adults because they have studied it and will understand eco-
systems and food chains. 

• They will have grown food in gardens and may well go into this as a hobby or as a job in the future. 
They will also be more aware of how valuable our farms are, as they grow our food. 

• Our outdoor areas also work as a wildlife conservation area right in the middle of the housing estate 
and allow wildlife to thrive and move onto other areas. 

 

As you will see from the photos the pond is now well used again and younger children can more easily access 

the pond for dipping and have a great shelter to keep out of the rain when looking at their finds.  

Since your funding: 

• we have also teamed up with a local nature organisation – Ogwild who are helping us plant local 

species of plants in the school grounds and keep up with planting in the school planters around the 

grounds.  

• We are also organising a February Wassailing event with Ogwild and the Wren Trust to Wassail our 

local apple trees. So our drive to further develop children’s love of nature is going really well.  

• We have created a nature corridor around the site that linkup all our wild spaces by fencing off 

areas that allow wildlife to move around the site without being disturbed by the children. 

• We no have a teacher (me ) running Woodland School for our three year 1/2 classes each week with 

far more focus on science outdoors so that we are making the very best use of our grounds to teach 

the children about nature and the environment.  

Thank you for your support and especially the new funding for a polytunnel which we are extremely excited 

about.  

Best wishes 

Alan Bartlett 

Assistant Head 

 

 

 

 

The Nineveh Charitable Trust 
8 Mill Lane, 
Saffron Walden 
Essex CB10 2AS 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 


